
Saturday, June 17
2 - 4 p.m.
Berkeley Street at Boylston Street

Talk with the project team:

Better bike lanes on
BOYLSTON AND
BERKELEY STREETS

We're adding separated bike lanes on Back
Bay and South End streets to close gaps in
Boston's bike network. The new lanes will be
on Boylston Street, Berkeley Street, a block of
Beacon Street, and two blocks of Columbus
Avenue. 

These separated bike lanes will create
comfortable, continuous rides through Back
Bay from Fenway, the South End, and beyond.
The new two-way bike lane on Beacon Street
will connect bicyclists to the Fiedler
Footbridge and the Charles River.

View the concept plans and find more information at 
boston.gov/boylston-street and boston.gov/berkeley-street 

You can schedule a 15-minute call or virtual meeting at bit.ly/bbb-apt or send us
an email at better-bike-lanes@boston.gov.


